Dear families, <
Welcome to Preschool!! T hope you had a great summer
and are excited to start school!! This is going to be a

fun filled year for your child and I look forward to
seeing them grow and learn lots of amazing things!

Just a few things:
» Please send a labeled insulated water bottle for
your child every day
» snack is not provided so please pack a separate
snack each day
+ please send in a full change of clothing; socks,
shoes, pants, shirt, underwear/pull ups
+ please send in a crib sheet for their cot and a
blanket
» please send an 8xI0 recent family photo to hang up
in the classroom
» please put your child's name on EVERYTHING

If you would like to donate to our
classroom, it would help a lot but not
required.

« sanitizing wipes
« hand sanitizer
« disposable gloves
» tissue boxes
» disposable cups
» paper plates

I am excited to see everyone!!

Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions.
Jsarriac@westorangeschools.orqg

¥ Mrs. Sarria



